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     September 2023 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students,  

  
As we are moving quickly through the first grading period, and we feel it is very important that we ask you to 

review your students’ progress. How would you rate their academics and attendance? Do you feel they are 
motivated to do well in school? Are you able to check their grades on Progress Book?  How would you rate 
their Social/Emotional development and Mental Health? Do they seem happy? Students-in what area(s) are you 

doing well or struggling? 
 

We know how challenging it is to raise teenagers in today’s environment. We all are here to assist you as best 
we can. Please mark your calendars for Thursday, October 26, 2023 for Parent/Teacher conference night 

here at Schnee Learning Center. The time is from 3:30pm-5:30pm. 

 

NEWS: Breakfast is served at 7:45am daily 

 Prices: Breakfast $1.95   Reduced $0.30         Lunch $3.50   Reduced $0.40 

 

Coming events:  September 28th, Picture Day (Free Photo student ID) 

                             October 11th, Board Meeting at 5:30pm 
     October 12th, end of 1st quarter grading period; No school students—staff in-service day 

     October 13th, No school Staff and Students 
                             October 26th, Parent Teacher Conference Night-3:30pm-5:30pm 
 

Please sign up for ParentSquare so that you can receive our phone messages and text messages. 
                               

Email addresses for all staff are on the back of this page. 
 
Please contact us if we can be of any assistance. 

 
 Sincerely,  

 
 
Tony Pallija 

Executive Director 
Schnee Learning Center 

2222 Issaquah St.  Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44221 
330 -922-1966 Ext: 502520 
Fax:  330-945-4059 

Schneelearningcenter.org 


